ÁPS: Explanation for the qualified opinion of the auditors at the reviewed Semi-annual Financial Statement of 2020
On 14 Aug 2020, Asia - Pacific Securities Joint Stock Company explained the qualified opinion of the auditors at the reviewed Semi-annual Financial Statement of 2020 as follows:
At the accounting books of the Company, there is the record of a category “investment for securities” with unlisted securities (OTC) since 2009, 2010 and 2011 with total values of VND 84,418,688,072. By the auditing time, the Company had not collected successfully the Financial Statements of 03 securities companies for market price of the OTC securities group in comparison with the original price to reevaluate the category “financial investment”. Therefore, the auditor had qualified opinion about this issue at the report, along with that, all of OTC shares were excluded from the list of available capital of the Company when calculating the financial safety rate. This did not affected the Financial Statement or financial status of the Company at 30 Jun 2020
The full Financial Statement was uploaded on the website: http://apec.com.vn/ 
